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New Hudson, 20th November 2017

To whom it may concern,

We would like to confirm that the Corvette C7R GT chassis #003 has been running as the
number 3 car in the IMSA WeatherTech SportCar Championship during the 2014 and the
start of the 2015 season.

This chassis has won the prestigious Rolex 24 Hours at Daytona and the Mobil One
Twelve Hours of Sebring in its 2015 campaign. The car also ran the prestigious 24H
Hours of Lemans in 2014 and 2015 as parts of the factory Corvette Racing program.

This chassis is #003 of all 7 cars that Pratt & Miller build of the Corvette C7R GT and
make it very rare and collectible. Pratt & Miller Engineering design, build and operate
Corvette Racing for General Motors for the last 20 years.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,

%

Alexandre Roberge
Corvette Customers Support Manager
Pratt & Miller Engineering
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